
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

6. SOLID WASTE RMF PROPOSAL 
 
 A copy of the Statement of Proposal approved by the Christchurch City Council in respect to the future 

operation of transfer station sites had been circulated to Subcommittee members for their information 
in the agenda and the opportunity was taken to discuss the detail of the Statement of Proposal. 

 
 The Subcommittee resolved that the information be received. 
 
 


